
 

 

 

Dear Primary 1 Parents, 
  

Welcome Back to School 
As you are going to begin a new stage in the life of your son / daughter. We 

would like to invite you to a parents' orientation (subjects) which will be 

held on Thursday 18th September, 20225 in the music room (2nd floor) at 

10:00 am to discuss the new ministry system. 

Arabic  Mrs. Nada , Mrs. Marina 

English  Mrs. Helana , Mrs. Sandra 
STEM Mrs. Sara  

O.L Mrs. Marian 

Math  Mrs. Amal , Mrs. Yasmien  

Discover  Mrs.  

Frensh  Mrs. Merna , Mrs. Maria  
Islamic realign  Mrs.  
Christin realign  Mrs.Ester , Mrs. Saher  
 
N.B:  
 All teachers teaching primary one will be available after the orientation 

you are welcome to visit your son / daughter class and have a short 
conversation with them. 

 Please watch the school rules orientation add to the school website/ 
lower primary news. 

 

Principal of Lower Primary                           College Director 

 

        Mineé Zakhary    Hala Toma 


